
 

 

Crossing the Borders: Interdisciplinary Research in the Academic Study of Religion          

(Göttingen, 16-18 December 2016) 

Workshop for the PhD and postdoctoral researchers 

 

This workshop in Göttingen (Germany) will bring together PhD students of different disciplines from 

the U4 universities whose research deals with various aspects of religion. The special focus of the 

workshop will be on the in-depth discussions of methodological and practical challenges of the PhD 

research process. 

During the workshop we aim to increase the benefits of interdisciplinary research by bringing together 

students from different academic backgrounds and research interests. We wish to construct an efficient 

network of early-career researchers working with religion related issues between the U4 universities. 

PhD and postdoctoral researchers from Ghent, Groningen, Uppsala and Göttingen Universities working 

in the field of Religious Studies, Theology, Anthropology, History, Sociology, Gender Studies, and 

other religion related fields are welcome to take part. 

Submission Details 

In order to participate, please, send to Elena Romashko (romashko.elena@gmail.com) 

- A short abstract of your research (between 250 and 500 words) and 

 

- CV with contact information 

 

- and be ready to prepare a poster about your research project. 

Application deadline is the 20
th

 of November 2016. First 10 applications have higher priority. 

Practical Details 

● What: Workshop “Crossing the Borders: Interdisciplinary Research in the Field of Religion”  

● When:  16
 th

, 17
th 

 and 18
th
 of December 2016 

● Where: Georg-August-University Göttingen, Department of Religious Studies 

● Whom:  PhD and Postdoc researchers (all years and stages) 

Organising Committee: 

Elena Romashko, M.A. romashko.elena@gmail.com  

Melanie Hallensleben, M.A. mhallen@gwdg.de 

Adolph van der Walt, M.A. adolphweich@gmail.com  
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